
 
     
   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

Birmingham’s Popular Movie Nights Series Returns to Booth Park, Starting June 7 

 

BIRMINGHAM, MI, May 8, 2024 – The Birmingham Shopping District’s popular Movie Night series, presented by 

Great Lakes Wealth, returns to Booth Park this summer! Bring your lawn chairs and blankets, and find a cozy 

spot at the park to enjoy family-friendly favorites on the giant LED screen. Pre-show entertainment begins at 6:30 

p.m. and movies start at 7:30 p.m.  

 

“We are looking forward to this year’s Movie Nights as they draw hundreds of families into downtown Birmingham 

for a fun evening in the park. We have a great mix of movies that are sure to be loved by attendees of all ages. 

Don’t forget to grab something from one of our local restaurants to bring with you for a picnic dinner on the hill 

before the movie starts,” said Jaimi Brook, Operations and Events Manager. 

 

Booth Park is located on the west side of North Old Woodward Avenue, south of Harmon Street in Birmingham. 

Again this year, the Birmingham Shopping District is inviting the community to help select the featured 

presentations for August and September. Simply follow the details below to cast your vote! 

 

As always, Movie Nights are free and include sponsor displays with complimentary treats and giveaways (while 

supplies last). We extend a special thank you to series sponsors, Bank of Ann Arbor – Birmingham, Birmingham 

YMCA, KW Domain and Pure Green. 

 

 Friday, June 7 – Featured Presentation: Migration. Pre-show entertainment includes interactive yoga led 

by Born Yoga along with sponsor exhibits and giveaways. 

 Friday, July 19 – Featured Presentation: The Muppets Christmas Carol. For this “Christmas in July” 

themed evening, pre-show entertainment includes performances by dancers from Next Step Broadway 

along with sponsor exhibits and giveaways. 

 Friday, August 9 and Friday, September 6 – People’s Choice! June 1, visit 

engage.bhamgov.org/movie-nights-2024 to vote. Voting will remain open through June 30. Pre-show 

entertainment for August includes performances by dancers from Tap Dance Detroit. Both August and 

September will also have sponsor exhibits, giveaways and more! 

 

In the event of inclement weather, Movie Nights will be held the following day (Saturday). Follow us on Facebook 

@BirminghamShoppingDistrict, and on Instagram @bhamshopping for the latest news and updates. For 

information about all Birmingham Shopping District events, visit www.ALLINBirmingham.com/events.  

 

Established in 1992, the BIRMINGHAM PRINCIPAL SHOPPING DISTRICT is comprised of nearly 300 retailers, including clothing retailers, 
restaurants, salons & spas, and antique shops. The district is also home to offices and a variety of businesses from financial services to technology-
based firms. Located among some of the nation’s most affluent suburbs, Downtown Birmingham is a center for business, social, cultural, and 
community activities for Birmingham residents and neighboring communities.  
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